

County News Now

July 2, 2020

Cuyahoga County Resources, Services and Information for You



Rental Assistance Program Live NOW

The Rental Assistance Program is now accepting applications! This program is designed to help residents struggling to pay their rent due to the economic impact of COVID-19. Applicants will receive up the 3 months of rental assistance paid directly to the landlord. Households earning 120% of Area Media Income or less are eligible. For example, a family of four with an income of \$90,000 or less would be eligible. PLEASE NOTE: Applications submitted without all required documentation will not be processed.

Apply for Rental Assistance



Cuyahoga County Administrative Headquarters Reopening

On Monday July 6, 2020, the Cuyahoga County Administrative Headquarters building will reopen to the public from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. In-person Fiscal Office and Treasury tax payment services will be available by appointment. County Health and Human Services building are remaining closed for general services for the time being. All those entering County buildings will be required to wear a mask per executive order and will be screened prior to entrance.

Access Online Services



Racism is a Public Health Crisis

Cuyahoga County Executive Armond Budish and Cuyahoga County Council referred legislation to the Human Resources, Appointments and Equity Committee declaring racism as a public health crisis in Cuyahoga County at the June 23rd County Council meeting. The resolution addresses structural/systemic racism and the disparities between Black and White people specifically in healthcare, the criminal justice system, healthy food, safe and affordable housing, well-paying jobs and business ownership opportunities, quality transportation, educational opportunities, and safe places to be active. The County's Citizens' Advisory Council on Equity will work to combat these disparities through policy, procurement and structural changes.

Learn About Resolution



Register to Vote!

The November 2020 Presidential Election may seem far away, but it's never too early to register to vote or check your registration status. The Board of Elections website allows you to easily check your voter registration status, update your information and check your polling location. Voting in elections is one of the only surefire ways to make your voice heard and help create change both locally and nationally.

Check My Registration Status







